Sponsored Climb for HCPT
A lliddle sicm thet: things are Sleowly getiing baclk te seme Ser: e nermeall
As the COVID restrictions have been lifted and the weather
improved the long ago planned sponsored climb to raise money for
HCPT has now taken place.
Tamzen and Dan climbed Pen-Y-Fan on Saturday 24th April 2021.

In one you will see Tamzen with a small statue of Our Lady of Lourdes
on the mountain peak stone. Tamzen was delighted to have at long
last honoured her pledge to the parish who so generously sponsored
her to complete this promised climb.

Once restrictions allow Tamzen hopes to express a more formal
thank you in person to the parish.







